Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board

May 28, 2004

Deh Cho Bridge Corporation

c/o Andrew Gamble and Associates
14 Mitchell Drive

Yellowknife, Northwest Territories
X1A 2H5 (

Mr. Gamble;

Please be advised that the Review Board has determined the revised Developer’s
Assessment Report, submitted to the MVEIRB office May 25, 2004 to be in conformity
with the final Terms of Reference for this environmental assessment.

The Review Board will now begin to prepare Information Requests (IRs) to clarify the
developer’s impact predictions or to provide additional information, as needed.

Party identification and status will be sought from all interested parties in the near future,
and an official distribution list will be prepared. Information on the preparation of
Information Requests (IRs) will also be distributed so that parties may begin to prepare
IRs for the Review Board’s consideration.

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact the EAO for this file,
Kimberley Cliffe-Phillips at (867) 766-7062.

Sincerelsy,
S
‘flet-'*"

Vern Christensen
Executive Director
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